
including presentation in the chapel at 5.20pm

The closing date for receipt of  application forms and the 
relevant documentation is Thursday, 27 November 2025 

www.sacredhearthigh.org.uk 

We would like to extend a warm invitation to girls in Year 11 and their families to 
join us to learn more about our unique & high achieving Sixth Form.   

You will be able to discuss the detail of our courses with staff and will be able to 
visit sixth form areas of the school. 


